
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Our annual Winter Fayre will be held on Saturday 3rd December from 10am until 12pm.  This is the major 

fundraising event of the year, providing us with money which we use mainly to pay for buses to take the 

children on educational outings.  These are a very important part of our curriculum, providing children with 

real life experiences to add to their knowledge.  We would also buy equipment which we could not afford 

otherwise. 

So once again we need your help.  If you can send us a donation, give some time to help set up stalls or 

come along on the morning of the fayre to work at a stall please fill in the form that I have enclosed with 

this letter and send it back to me as soon as possible. 

Over the next few weeks we will be collecting the following items:  Jewellery, toys, children’s books, Bric a 

Brac etc.  Any new items or vouchers would also be greatly appreciated for our raffle prizes.  

Thanks again for your continued help & support. 

Yours sincerely 

E Laird 

Ms E Laird 

Head Teacher 

Glendale Primary School  Winter Fayre 

 

Parent/Carer Name: ____________________Child’s Name: _________________   Class: _________ 

 

Please tick the appropriate lines below: 

• I can help set up on Friday at 1pm – 3.15pm 

 

• I can help at a stall on Saturday 3rd December from 10am – 12.30pm, including helping to clear up.  

 

• I cannot help at the winter fayre 

 

Please tick all the items that you can give a donation for below:  

• Home Baking / Pakora / Samosa 

 

• Toys   Bric a Brac      Other 

 

• New Items for Tombola / Raffle prizes  

 

• Chocolate for the chocolate raffle  

(NO CLOTHES PLEASE) 

Home baking, pakora etc. should be sent in on the Friday 2nd December or at 9.30am on the Saturday 3rd December. 

If you send in a box, bowl or a tray with food, PLEASE WRITE YOUR NAME ON THESE CLEARLY SO THAT WE CAN 

MAKE SURE THEY ARE RETURNED TO YOU. 

  


